
From Louis and Sunita 

Navigators of Cameroon/ Missionaries to Sierra Leone 

  
We want to use this opportunity to thank you for being a big player in what the 

Lord has done for us this year. 

Four key things we are thanking God for; 

1) The birth of Sunilouisa, it was an answer to all your prayers and encourage-

ment. 

2) My ordination and licensing as an international minister of the gospel. 

3) Your financial support and prayers, which permitted us to advance our house 

rents in Sierra Leone and also got a resident permit. 

4) My recent Ph.D defense, which was also as a result of your prayers. 

We are really bless having you in our life and ministry. We pray the Lord will 

bless you, grant your heart desires, make you a solution to the problems of many, 

grant you good health and long life, give you peace, fight for you, fill you with joy 

and keep you close to His throne. 

Now, we are on our feet to Sierra Leone come Sunday 14th January 2024. This is 

a faith journey, because we don't yet have everything put together. Our relocation 

budget is still short of 15300USD, and we are believing God to raise it before the 

10th of January 2024. Pray for us. 

We love you so much with Love of God. Thanks for accepting to be part of our life 

and ministry. 

May the Lord grant you and your family a Happy Christmas and a Prosperous 

New Year. 

Blessings, 

Dr. Louis and Sunita Sonkey 

January 18, 2024 


